
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                               26th August, 2021  

 

 IMPORTANT NOTICE 
UG FIRST MERIT  

 
Due to many requests received, it has been decided that the date of payment of 

admission fees for all Undergraduate First Merit List students of Open and 

Sindhi/Inhouse be extended to 28th August 2021, Saturday till 5:00 pm. 

 Students should complete their admission procedure by then.  

 

Further extension of time will not be given to the First Merit List holders. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
         Dr. Hemlata K. Bagla 
         Principal,KC College  
         Sr, Dean Science and technology (Ag)  
         HSNC University,Mumbai  
      


